To: City Engineering Division, DPW

900 Cadillac Tower Building,

65 Cadillac Square,

Detroit, Michigan -48226-2873

Survey Bureau: 313-224-3970

FAX: 313-224-3471

The Proposed Change in property (referred to on the other side of this sheet) would affect our services as follows:

(   ) Not Involved.

(   ) Involved; but withholding action on petition is requested until further notification.

(X) Involved; but have no objections to the change provided that an easement of the full width of the  alley/street is reserved.

(X) Involved; nature of the services and estimated cost of removing and/or rerouting such services are:

Petition X—2669-2

The Public Lighting Department has following comments for the requested easement and vacation on alleys bounded by 7 Mile, Omira and Goldengate. PLD has overhead arc circuit running in the area where petitioner requests for encroachment and vacation. We will remove our facilities at project expense. 

PUBLIC LIGHTING DEPARTMENT

(Utility or City Department)

By: Dinesh Witanachchi

Title: Assist Electrical Eng.

Date: November 11, 2013

